## To Whom It May Concern:

With the end of the school year quickly approaching, I find myself reflecting on my first year of teaching. It has been both a challenge and privilege to serve here in the Sheridan School District teaching mathematics at Sheridan High School and Faulconer-Chapman. I have grown both personally and professionally during my time here and for this I am extremely grateful. Part of this growth has been a more complete understanding of myself - I have learned much about my desires, interests, and skills as a person. As a result of this contemplation, it's my desire to pursue some of those other interests. Please accept my resignation effective the last day of the contract year and thank you for your understanding and support this year.

Sincerely,

Karissa Griggs

Kausse Luggs